
Low Voltage Products lifecycle announcement 
 

Disconnect switches OS60 and OS100 
Transitioning into obsolete phase 
 
 
 
Overview 
As previously noted, we are transitioning and obsoleting the OS60 and OS100 product line to the new OS60G 
and OS100G disconnect switches.  These switches have been redesigned in an effort to help maintain ABB’s 
competitive position in the marketplace.  The new design increases durability of the fuse cover, improves the 
switch configuration flexibility and ultimately provide a better product for the customer.  
 
Products affected 

 Old catalog number New catalog number Planned stock 

Fusible OS60J12 OS60GJ12 Yes 

          - OS60GJ03 Yes 

 OS60J22F OS60GJ22F No 

          - OS60GJ04 No 

 OS60JS30 OS60GJS30  No 

  OS60JF30  OS60GJF30 No 

 OS100J12 OG100GJ12 No 

 OS100J03 OS100GJ03 Yes 

 OS100J22F OS100GJ22F No 

 OS100J04F OS100GJ04F No 

 OS100JS30 OS100GJS30  No 

 OS100JF30 OS100GJF30  No 

 
Important dates 
We will offer the OS60 and OS100 at the current price until Dec. 31, 2013.  As of Jan. 1, 2014 you will need 
to order the new OS60G and OS100G disconnect switch. 
 
For additional information, such as literature and drawings, please see our announcement on ABBNow. 
 
 
 
 
For more information: 
 
ABB Inc. 
Low Voltage Control Products 
16250 W. Glendale Drive 
New Berlin, WI  53151 
 
USA Technical Support & Customer Service: 
888-385-1221, Option 4 
7:30AM to 5:30PM, CST, Monday – Friday 
lvps.support@us.abb.com 
 
 www.abb.us/lowvoltage 


